

New River Chapter

E-Newsletter of January 23, 2023

Take Action

Connect with MOAA

Contact Us

MOAA's <u>Take Action</u> link (shown above in the header bar) has a VERY IMPORTANT message for all retirees who rely on TriCare for Life to manage their healthcare. Link to this <u>posting on the MOAA website</u> and add you're your voice and let Congress know you **strongly oppose** any plans to reduce your earned TFL benefit.

Thanks!

Questions or comments regarding the New River Chapter, our website, or information you will see in eNewsletters such as this, can be addressed to the **Contact Us** link (above) or on the web, or by calling Doug Ehrhardt, Past President @ 240-672-8496. Let us know how we're doing or bring a topic to our attention that needs additional information or emphasis.

Military Officers Association of America



More information

GO BACK TO TOP